
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that, pursuant to Section 5847(a) through (d) of the Welfare and 
Institutions Code and other applicable laws, the Mental Health Board of Sutter-Yuba Mental 
Health will hold public hearings to receive comments regarding the Mental Health Services Act 
(MHSA):  

1. Assignment Of Housing Program Funding to California Housing and Finance Agency 
2. Training, Technical Assistance and Capacity Building Funds Request Form (Prevention 

and Early Intervention Statewide Project) 
3. Prevention and Early Intervention 2009-10 Annual Update to the Three Year Program 

and Expenditure Plan 
The public hearings will be held on: 
 

Thursday, January 14, 2010, at 6:00 p.m. 
Sutter-Yuba Mental Health Services 

Valley Oak Conference Room 
1965 Live Oak Boulevard 

Yuba City, CA  95991 
 
Beginning on Monday, December 10, 2009, until the time fixed for the hearings, any interested 
person may request copies of the proposed plans.  The Mental Health Board will consider written 
comments prior to the meeting and both oral and written comments at the time and place fixed 
for the hearings.  Requests for assistive listening devices or other accommodations, such as 
interpretive services should be made at least 72 hours prior to the public hearing.  Later 
requests will be accommodated to the extent feasible. 
 
Additional information regarding these hearings may be obtained by contacting Sutter-Yuba 
Mental Health at (530) 822-7200, or by writing: 
 

Sutter-Yuba Mental Health Services 
Attn:  Patrick Larrigan 

1965 Live Oak P.O. Box 1520 
Yuba City, CA  95992 

plarrigan@co.sutter.ca.us 
 
Copies of all of the proposed plans are available to view at the main libraries in Sutter and Yuba 
Counties, Sutter County Administrator’s Office or they may be accessed online at 
www.suttercounty.org or they may be obtained at Sutter-Yuba Mental Health, 1965 Live Oak 
Blvd., Yuba City. 

All comments are Welcome 
Para asistencia en Español llame a Emerita Banuelos-Rodriguez al (530) 822-7200. 

 


